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Accreditation standards and accreditation process for medical radiation practice 
 
On behalf of the members of the Australian Diagnostic Imaging Association (ADIA), thank 
you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Draft medical radiation practice 
accreditation standard (‘the standard’) and Draft medical radiation practice accreditation 
process (‘the process’) issued by the Medical Radiation Practice Board of Australia 
Accreditation Committee. I also thank you for providing an extension for this submission. 
 
ADIA members are committed to providing quality diagnostic imaging services, which 
requires a highly skilled workforce. Accordingly, ADIA supports the development of the 
standards and the process which ensure that persons working in medical radiation are 
appropriately trained.  
 
We would appreciate being kept up to date on further development of the standards and 
the process, and for any additional opportunities to engage with the Accreditation 
Committee as these documents are finalised. 
 
ADIA represents private diagnostic imaging practices in Australia. Its members operate 
comprehensive practices providing services to patients in metropolitan, rural and regional 
Australia; are both for-profit and charitable and operate practices in the community and in 
public and private hospitals in Australia. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this submission. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Pattie Beerens 
Chief Executive Officer 
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